
TOWN of LYNNFIELD

CONSERVATION COMMISSION
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

THE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
of the TOWN OF LYNNFIELD will hold 
a PUBLIC MEETING at 7:15 p.m.
on Tuesday, May 15, 2018 in the
Selectmen’s Hearing Room in the
Town Hall relative to a REQUEST FOR
DETERMINATION of APPLICABILITY
filed by Massachusetts Water Resources
Authority, c/o Magdalena Lofstedt, CDM
Smith Inc for the Peabody Water
Pipeline Project Section 109
Extension, consisting of the installation
of 11,410 linear feet of water line from
Lynnfield/Saugus line to Lynnfield/
Peabody line along Broadway, Maple
Street, Salem Street, Summer Street and
Moulton Drive. A portion of the pro-
posed work is within the buffer zone to a
Bordering Vegetated Wetland.  This
notice is given in accordance with the
Provisions of General Laws, Chapter 131,
Section 40 as amended.
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